
From: Yasmine F 
Subject: Fwd: Percifor pathway to Brian Coburn
Date: July 4, 2019 at 10:15:59 AM EDT
To: "Dudas, Laura (Public)" <laura.dudas@ottawa.ca>

Hello all,

I'm just re-sending this email for Reese's benefit as it was sent likely before he 
joined the team.

Thanks,
Yasmine

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Yasmine F 
Date: Wed, Jun 12, 2019 at 7:53 PM
Subject: Re: Percifor pathway to Brian Coburn
To: Dudas, Laura (Public) <laura.dudas@ottawa.ca>
Cc: Angela C, Resident

Hello,

I am following up on the Percifor to Brian Coburn Pathway after a conversation 
with Laura at the Community Council meeting this past Monday where I brought 
up this issue following my two previous emails. Laura confirmed (please correct 
me if I am mistaken) that she spoke to the landowner "Riviere" and the 
developer. I was unable to determine who the developer was, as far as it is 
known the land is privately owned and owned by NCC.  She indicated that the 
city has advised (as they have to us all along) that the slope is too steep for a 
pathway and would require significant construction for it to be accessible 
(wheelchair, etc) to all. It continues to be included in the Brian Coburn Extension 
alternative solutions, and will be included in the design (if one of those options is 
selected).

I continue to push for safey improvements on Navan Road between Renaud and 
Brian Coburn. Laura indicated that she will push Taggart to include this when 
they develop the commercial land, but in my opinion, that is still too far off since 
that design/corner of land hinges on the Brian Coburn alternate extension design, 
and is years off. Safety improvements are required immediately.

I proposed improved lighting and temporary sidewalks along Navan, as they 
installed on Renaud Road from Navan to the school, until the sidewalks were 
built permanently. These temporary sidewalks are currently on Renaud Road 
west of Navan.

LED retrofit lighting is supposed to be rolling out through the city, and most of 

mailto:laura.dudas@ottawa.ca


Orleans has had street lights replaced with LED lights. Navan Road, Renaud 
Road, and Bradley Estates have yet to be upgraded. 

Best regards,
Yasmine

On Fri, May 24, 2019 at 7:20 PM Yasmine F wrote:
+Resident

Hi Laura,

Just wanted to follow up on this email from last week. Can you confirm which 
party you’ve spoken to and what progress has been made?

Thanks and have a nice weekend,
Yasmine



Sent from my iPhone

> On May 16, 2019, at 9:06 PM, Yasmine F wrote:
> 
> Hello Laura,
> 
> Excuse this not-so-technical map... For Angela's sake, who is copied, the 
green line is on NCC property and the orange line is the private landowner 
property. 
> 
> At the AGM Tuesday night, you mentioned that you were working with the 
landowner to gain temporary access for a pathway. Were you referring to the 
NCC or the private owner?
> 
> And in either case, what progress has been made?
> 
> <Screen Shot 2019-05-16 at 8.42.23 PM.png>
> Thank you,
> Yasmine
> 


